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OCTOBER 

2nd –Wellbeing Workshop 

9am 

4th—Class 5M Assembly 

9:05am 

4th—Year 5 Bronze       

Ambassador Training 

5th—St Faustina Feast Day 

5th—Nursery Information 

morning followed by FOSA 

Coffee morning. 

5th—Class 5P Golders Hill 

Park trip 

6th—Class 5M Golders Hill 

Park trip 

11th—Class 4D Assembly 

9:05am 

12th—Individual Photo Day 

13th—Year 4 Times table 

Workshop 9am 

16th—Positive Relationships 

& Behaviour at Home   

Workshop 9am 

16th– Parents Evening Years 

1-6 3:30-6pm 

18th—Class 3C Assembly 

9:05am 

18th—Parents Evening Years 

1-6 3:30-6pm 

 

 

 

 

 
International Evening 2023 

Last Friday we celebrated our amazing International Evening here at St Agnes. Our 

taste buds were tantalised with an array of food from around the globe. As the sun 

continued to shine on the food stalls in the playground, we enjoyed a variety of  

performances in the hall. 

Children showcased their traditional costumes with our ‘Walk Around the World’. 

They shared interesting facts they had researched about their chosen country. The 

entertainment didn’t stop there! We then enjoyed a variety of performances from 

children across the school, reception to year six children had auditioned then    

showcased their talents.  

Well done to all the children involved and thank you for sharing your songs, dances 

and poetry from around the world.  It was delightful to see so many people attend 

our International Evening, truly a family of St Agnes event. Thank you again to  

everyone involved who helped make the evening such a success. 

Miss Duggan History and Geography Lead 
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A Warm Welcome 

A warm welcome to the following children who have joined us in various year 

groups: 

Leen, Victoria, Zakaria, Bridget, Leyla, Madison, Yuliia, Maksym, Sura, Alia, Mehdi, Hussein & Shireen. 

Celebrating Birthdays  

 
This is a reminder that we ask parents who wish to  celebrate their child's birthday with their classmates to 

either send in fruit/raisins to share or even better liaise with the class teacher to buy a book that can be     

donated to the class library.  This book will have a special addition on the front page, saying who donated it 

on the special occasion of their birthday. 

This will be enjoyed by the children throughout the year.    

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who participated in Cycle to School Week! The Golden Lock visited Reception, KS1 

and KS2. I have never seen so many bikes and scooters in the playground before! You have made a huge   

difference by commuting to school in an environmentally friendly way. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The classes who cycled and scootered the most to school were:  

KS1 – 2M 

KS2 – 3C / 4D tied 

Miss O’Connor  

School Travel Plan Leader 



First Holy Communion 

Holy Communion forms are now available to collect at the Parish office for 2023/3024.  

The deadline for returning forms is Sunday 1st October. Any forms returned after this date 

will not be accepted into this year's programme.  

Wanted: Artists!  

We have an exciting opportunity for all artists in our school! Our gallery in the corridors need to be updated 

and we need you to fill them. Draw your understanding of what heaven looks like and hand it to your class 

teacher by Monday 9th October. More details can be found on your Google Classroom.  

Miss Moran 

 

 

Please see the information below where you can celebrate the weekly gospel at home with your family. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/change?pid=MTA101634&v=104 

Do you want to be an altar server? 

Have you made your First Holy Communion? Do you wonder what it is like be a part of Sunday Mass? If so, 

the Church needs you! Altar servers are a fantastic way of supporting the Church community and                

understanding about the structure of mass. Your role and support will 

be invaluable; it is your way of fulfilling part of your Catholic Duty.  

If your child is interested in becoming in an altar server, please  contact 

Father John or Sammy in the Parish office.  

Parental Prayer Group 

We have an exciting opportunity for parents and carers of St Agnes to take 

part in a prayer group in our school. 

It would be an opportunity for you to reflect together and put forward any 

intentions you or the community may have.  

It would be held on a Friday morning once a month and led by parents themselves using the rosary or other 

prayers that you wish. 

Please let Miss Moran know, via the office, if you are interested in this. 



The Social Action Leaders have organised a dona-

tion for the Little Village Winter Warmer Campaign. 

 

The charity needs the following items: 

 

winter coats,  

jumpers,  

sleeping bags,  

boots, 

blankets. 

 

Please donate to the box in the Office between 

Monday 2nd October – Monday 16th October.  



House Captains Fundraiser 

Today the House captains organised their very first fundraiser event, 

what a fantastic way to kick start the year! The children and staff wore 

their pyjamas to school in return for a donation of £1 going towards 

Maggie's at the Royal Free hospital. We have raised a total of £365  for 

this great cause!   









Birthdays: up to 1st October 2023 

  September 

25th Maksym 3G, Oli 2C & Sariah 5P 

27th Ciara 4D & Aron 3G 

29th Jenson 2C 

30th Stefan RB 

  October 

1st  Tricia 4D 

 

 

 Thought of the Week 

 

‘Giving a little is better than not giving at 

all’ 

Jennifer Betts 

Class Star of the Week 

1B Kian 

1Z Caddi 

2C Oli 

2M George 

3C Cairo 

3G Aron 

4AM Benjamin 

4D Aleksandra 

5M Savannah 

5P Jack 

6M  Elise 

6S Zoe 

TT Rockstars Dylan 4AM 

AFS        KS1  

              KS2                 

Asser 1B 

Vilosha 6S 

Reading Eggs Adam 1Z 

Weekly Attendance 

Class Attendance % Number of 

Lates 

RB 93 1 

RS 96 0 

1B 96 2 

1Z 95 4 

2C 100 1 

2M 95 5 

3C 96 0 

3G 94 0 

4AM 97 1 

4D 97 4 

5M 98 3 

5P 94 1 

6M 97 0 

6S 96 1 

School Target 97.5% 

Safeguarding 

The wellbeing of our children is of paramount importance to 

all staff.  Should any person (parent or staff) have a concern 

regarding a child’s wellbeing, please inform one of the school 

safeguarding team (Mrs O’Reilly, Mrs Hourihan, Mrs Gale, 

Mrs Breslin or our Chair of Governors Gill Abbott). In cases 

where school staff have  concerns, they have a duty to   

discuss the  issue with Social Services to seek  further      

advice. This is the statutory obligation of all schools. 


